
From: Tina Vocella
To: Delegations
Subject: St. Gregory Catholic School - Boundaries Review
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:08:12 AM
Importance: High

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to relay my concern and disapproval of the boundary changes that may be effecting St.
Gregory.  I do not believe it is in the best interest of the students to allow for a boundary change that
promotes children of such young ages to cross a major highway to attend at elementary school on a
daily basis.  The safety of the children must come first and be of high priority to the TCDSB. 

Regards,
Tina Vocella
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